Stuyvesant Plaza, Inc.

Executive Park, Albany, New York, 12203 area code (518) 482-8986

August 31, 1983

Mr. Jim Lane Vice President The McKownville Improvement Association 44 Providence Street Albany, NY 12203

Dear Mr. Lane,

I appreciate your letter of August 8, 1983 and wish to confirm our support of increasing pedestrian safety along Fuller Road.

Discussions have occurred on and off over the years with the Department of Transportation and the County on this matter without any action, however since commercial activity has increased in the area recently, the need for safety improvements has become more critical and another effort should be made.

Coincidently, I've discussed pedestrian traffic with Guilderland Town Supervisor, Kevin Moss and will be talking with him again shortly.

We would be glad to work with you on this effort.

Sincerely

Edward P. Swyer

President

cc: Kevin Moss

Jeffrey Pfeil

file

dmw